
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we head towards Christmas preparations and celebrations, I wanted to keep you 
fully informed of the events happening in school for the children and their families: 
 

Christmas Celebrations at St. Peter’s 
 

Friday 29th November St. Peter’s Singers performing at the Christmas Tree Festival at St. Peter’s 
Church Bromyard 4.00pm. Letters already handed out to singers. 

Monday 2nd December KS1 Film Night 3.30-5.15pm Tickets £5 Clubs cancelled on Film Nights 
Thursday 5th December KS2 Film Night 3.30-5.15pm Tickets £5 Clubs cancelled on Film Nights 
Friday 6th December Y4 trip to RAF Cosford 
Monday 9th December Dress Rehearsal for the KS1 Nativity 
Tuesday 10th December Y3 trip to Wicton Farm – see separate letter 
Tuesday 10th December Performances for the KS1 Nativity 2.00pm and 6.00pm – see separate 

letter about tickets 
Thursday 12th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Panto in school 

Christmas Lunch - Please see further details about booking a Christmas 
Lunch for your child/ren 

Christmas Disco KS1 4pm-5pm; KS2 5.15pm-6.15pm 
Monday 16th December Rudolph Run charity event in aid of St. Michael’s Hospice  

A visit from Santa 
Tuesday 17th December Reception and Y1 trip to Ralph Court Gardens – see separate letter 
Thursday 19th December Whole School Carol Service 1.45-2.30pm at St. Peter’s Church Bromyard.  

Parents to collect children from church at 2.30pm 

NO after school provision, all children home at 2.30pm 

Last day of term 
 

We’ll keep you all updated via the class Seesaw pages and the parents/carers Facebook page.  The run up 
to Christmas in a Primary School really is very special – looking forward to celebrating with you all. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Yarnold 
Head of School 


